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From: Jeff Packer

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: "NO" TO THE EXTENSION TO THE EMERGENCY BILL!
Date: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 7:22:26 PM

To Whom it may concern,

Please allow the State of Emergency to expire. The Queensland Government has drawn this out long enough
and it is time to end this stranglehold that they have over the people of Queensland. I DO NOT want an
extension to the Emergency Bill. It is time to let go of the unfair treatment of Queenslanders. You cannot
continue to exaggerate the Covid data to try and force people to obey cruel mandates. You cannot continue to
create such segregation by making a two tiered society. You cannot continue with the fear mongering which
turns healthy people into lepers in the eyes of many in society. You cannot continue to force people to lose their
means of financially providing for their families just because they make a medical choice that they are legally
allowed to make. You cannot continue to force these mandates on people when there is research and evidence
all over the world to show they are not necessary.

LET PEOPLE HAVE THEIR JOBS BACK AND STOP TREATING PEOPLE LIKE THEY ARE STUPID.
THERE ARE MANY PEOPLE MORE EDUCATED THAN YOU ARE WHO ARE CHOOSING NOT TO
GET VACCINATED. STOP THE GOVERNMENTAL OVERREACH!

Yours sincerely,
Melissa Packer,
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